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Raszka Shelley

From: P SYDNEY HERBERT <psydneyh1@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:13 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

to House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee: 

 

What an appalling bill!  We expect our wildlife to be managed according to scientific principal and hard date, 

not by irrational beliefs and fears.  With all due respect to the wolf management plan, it is only administrative 

and easily changed.  We need to have the ability to list and delist according to scientific information, not 

hysterical hatred of wolves.  Sensible people look at what re-introduction of wolves has done for the 

Yellowstone ecosystem, and are willing to see what changes will come to Oregon suspending judgment until 

we have some sense of what is happening.It is possible to coexist with wolves if the stockmen would make a 

small effort to protect their animals and stop trying to eliminate all predators.  I urge you to quash this stupid 

bill.   Thanks   

P.Sydney Herbert 

5125 SW Dosch Rd 

Portland,OR 97239 


